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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 13, 2019                                                                                                                                                                                                     

   
Wed. 3/13  The City of Buena Park is hiring part-time staff for summer, especially for 

lifeguards in the aquatics program. If you are interested, please see Ms. Nia in 

the College and Career Center. 

Thurs. 3/14  Come out to Buena Park High School this Friday at 6:30 p.m. for the District 

Dodge Ball Tournament.  Tickets are $3.00 with ASB and $5.00 without.  

Proceeds go the charity FLOCK (Fullerton’s Love of Orange County Kids), so 

come have fun and support a worthwhile cause at the same time.     

Wed. 3/13  Attention all dodge ball teams:  There is a mandatory meeting today at break in 

Room 351, Mr. Hardy’s room.  See you there! 

Wed. 3/13  Attention students that are interested in making next year's yearbook:  The 

meeting that was previously scheduled for today has been moved to tomorrow 

at lunch in Room 349. Anyone interested in joining yearbook next year is 

encouraged to attend the meeting, as we will be discussing editor opportunities, 

summer camp, next year's theme, and answering questions. See you tomorrow 

at lunch in Room 349. 

Wed. 3/13  Hey, Raiders!  Come out to Raider’s League today at lunch in Room 401, Ms. 

Higgins’ room.  We will be discussing our iCare kits for the homeless and other 

upcoming events.  See you all there! 

Wed. 3/13  Attention all students interested in running for a class office for the 2019/20 

school year:  Paperwork and points are due today!  Please share your points 

with Vani Gupta and turn in your paperwork.  See Mr. Hardy in Room 351 for 

more details about sharing your points and to turn in your paperwork. 

Fri. 3/15  Prom Top 20 will be this Friday in the theatron.  Come on down to see which 

seniors made Top 20! 

Thurs. 3/14  Attention seniors: Did you forget to sign up for Counseling 100?  We still have 

a few spots available, but you will need to act fast if you are interested.  See 

your counselor in the Guidance Office ASAP! 

Thurs. 3/14  The ROP After School Schedule for next year and the 2019 ROP Summer 

School Schedule are now available. Please check your school email or come 

see Mrs. Beglin in the Guidance Office for instructions about how to view 

available classes and for information on how to get signed up! 

Thurs. 3/14  If you are going on the college field trip, your permission slip must be turned in 

by tomorrow.  See Ms. Nia or Mr. Nguyen as soon as possible to turn in your 

permission slip. 

Fri. 3/15  The Army will be on campus at lunch on Monday. Come out to the College and 

Career Center to get more information about them. 

Wed. 3/13  Congratulations to the varsity softball team for their victory over La Serna 

yesterday 5 to 0.  Keep up the hard work! 
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